
To the Chair and members of the Oregon House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

I urge you to support HB 2695 that would increase the size of the Marine Board, and would provide a broader level of 
representation, from those with ecological expertise, to tribal representation. To provide long-term sustainability and protection of 
Oregon rivers and to assure safe recreation for all users, we need the broad perspective this bill provides.

Thank you for supporting this important bill.
Sincerely,
Sue Sandford


